Jitske

From: Jitske <jitske@telkomsa.net>
Sent: 02 August 2012 11:58 AM
To: 'simon@northernfarm.co.za'; 'tracey@northernfarm.co.za’;

'charles@northernfarm.co.za'; 'andre@northernfarm.co.za’;
‘andy@northernfarm.co.za’; 'neil@northernfarm.co.za'

Cc: gwen.theron@telkomsa.net

Subject: EIA process for proposed Development of the Remaining Extent of Portion 5 of the
Farm Diepsloot 388 - Diepsloot X8

Attachments: BID_Diepsloot_2012_05.pdf; diepsloot x8 minutes.pdf; Diepsloot X8 PPM

Presentation 2012.07.17. gtpptx 1.pdf; Diepsloot draft scoping report 2012 07.pdf;
Diepsloot - PPR 2012_06.pdf

Good morning
The above matter refers.

Our offices have been appointed to conduct an Environmental Impact Assessment for the proposed mix use
development of the Remaining Extent of Portion 5 of the Farm Diepsloot 388 J.R.

Attached hereto please find al the information at our disposal up to date.

Also please note that the Draft Scoping report is currently available for review and comment by Interested and
Affected Parties until the 15" of August 2012. | have attached the Draft Scoping report hereto for your further
attention.

Kind regards

Jitske Botes

For: Dr Gwen Theron
LEAP

Tel: (012) 343 2751



